PNASA Officers Shine at the "Light the Night" Gala

PNASA President-Elect M. Danet Lapiz-Bluhm and Board Member Glenise Perez represented PNASA at the Alamo Asian American Chamber of Commerce 11th Annual Award 'Light the Night Gala' on November 8, 2014.
PNASA was recognized as one of the founding members of the Asian American Alliance of San Antonio.
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